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           9th September 2022 

Dear Parents, 

This term, we will be offering the following After School Clubs. The football and TeamTheme Clubs have already had letters sent 

by Mrs Warner. Below is just an overall table of clubs showing what we offer.  

If you would like your child to attend either the art or lego club, then please tick the relevant box(es) and return by next 

Wednesday.  

Club Year Group(s) Lead Teacher Start Date Day and Time Sign Up (place a tick 
in the correct row) 

Football 1,2, 3 Mrs Warner Monday  Mondays 3:10 – 
4pm 

 

TeamTheme – 
Outdoor Adventure 

1, 2, 3 Coach Josh Started Tuesdays 3:10-
4:15pm 

 

TeamTheme 
Outdoor Adventure 

4, 5, 6 Coach Josh Started Wednesdays 3:10 
– 4:15pm 

 

TeamTheme 
Football 

4, 5, 6 Coach Josh Started Thursdays 3:10- 
4:15pm 

 

Art and Craft Club 1, 2, 3 Mrs Bax 22nd September Thursdays 3:10 – 
4pm 

 

Lego Club 4, 5, 6 Miss Allen 23rd September Fridays 3:10 – 
4pm 

 

 

Name __________________________________________________  Year Group____________________ 

 

Unlike many other schools, we are not charging for our clubs as the school will be covering the extra staffing costs involved.  

Please tick in the relevant boxes if you would like your child to attend a club. Due to demand, we cannot guarantee a place will 

be given as places will not be allocated on a first come/first served basis. For Art Club and Lego Club, the maximum children is 

10. Names will be drawn out of a hat to ensure fairness.  

Please Note: Art Club and Lego Club will continue into Term 2 and finish on the 9th December. .  

Please make sure you write your child’s name down on the space above and ensure this letter is handed back to us no later than 

the Wednesday 14th September at 9am. Places will then be allocated for Art and Lego Clubs and you will be notified before the 

beginning of Week 4.  

Kind regards 

 

Chris Marston 

Head of School 

  


